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Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Further to the response to PUB-NLH-264, which outlines that the curtailment of the
Maritime Link is necessary for a wide range of faults, as described in Attachment 1,
and is an essential part of limiting future load shedding to permanent bipole faults,
state which part(s) of the Interconnection Operators Agreement or any other
agreement confirms Nova Scotia Power Incorporated’s agreement to this
instantaneous curtailment of the Maritime Link and provide a copy setting out the

sections of such agreement.

Please see section 3.3(f) of each of the Maritime Link (Emera) Transmission Service
Agreement and the Maritime Link (Nalcor) Transmission Service Agreement, which

are found in Hydro's response to PUB-NLH-220 (Revision 1) as Attachments 4 and 5.



